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Blessings to all... 

 

Two things I'd like to bring to your attention that are interrelated: 

 
▪ First is that services at Newfoundland Sanctuary Church are being broadcast live. 
 
▪ Secondly, the Declaration of the Constitution of the United States of Cheon Il Guk is being held on 
October 11th. 
 
These are related because if you want to watch the historic service on October 11th, I recommend that 
you try watching this Sunday's service live. More information about both are below. 
 
Have a great week! 
 
Pastor Kyle 
 

Pastor Hyung Jin Moon's Live Broadcasts of Sunday Service Available 

 

Sanctuary-PA has established a YouTube account where you can view 
Sunday services live. This means you can join the congregation in 
worshiping with Hyung Jin Nim wherever you are. 
 
You can get to the link by going to Sanctuary-NorCal.org and clicking on 
the "Live Sunday Service Worship!" button. 

 
The folks at the HQ church have been working to get this to work correctly. I haven't tested it yet. So I 
recommend that if you want to see the Declaration live on the 11th, that you test the service this weekend. 
And in doing so, you will have the added benefit of worshiping with Hyung Jin Nim. 
 
(Note that the service starts at 11am NYC time. So for those of us on the west coast, that is 8am. Others 
will have to figure the time out difference.) 
 
Notice from Sanctuary-NorCal... 

 

Declaration of the Constitution of the United States of Cheon Il Guk 

 

The Second King of Cheon Il Guk, Hyung Jin Moon, will host a special ceremony for the “Declaration of 
the Constitution of the United States of Cheon Il Guk” on Sunday, October 11, 2015 at 11:00 am. 
 
This ceremony will be held at Sanctuary Church located at 889 Main Street, Newfoundland, PA. 
 
Join us for this historical event live, and as well broadcast to the worldwide membership, as we move 
forward toward building the substantial Kingdom of God on earth. 
 
To RSVP please write Sanctuarychurch@Sanctuary-pa.org. Space is limited. 
 
Those planning to attend should email Sanctuary-PA right away, otherwise try to make the live 

broadcasts. 

 

 


